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To the
Committee Secretary
Community Support and Services Committee
Parliament House
George Street
Brisbane Qld 4000

I am contacting you regarding the extension of the bill to further extend the operation of
essential public health measures implemented to facilitate Queensland’s response to the
COVID-19 pandemic. I am absolutely against this extension due to the unravelling of the
pandemic protocols by the rest of the world and our own beautiful country. 

There is no reason at all to extend the power of the state government in relation to COVID-
19. The segregation and discrimination of our society from these mandates has impacted
so many families socially, financially, and emotionally from the fallout of losing their jobs,
not being able to visit sick and loved ones, not being able to move freely within the state of
Queensland and having to show their medical information to total strangers when
convicted paedophiles and rapists, for example, have their records sealed from the general
public.

The infringement of human rights decreed by this government has been an overstep of
authority in a democratic nation. 
Please call me if you would like to discuss my opposition to this extension further on

 or write to me at 

Regards,
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